
Tender Heart High School​
 Sector 33B, Chandigarh 

Notice For Classes Playgroup to 10th regarding school closure till 07.09.2025 

Dated 03.09.2025 

Dear Parents, 

In continuation of our previous notices dated 01.09.2025 and 02.09.2025, and in 
accordance with the ongoing directives concerning adverse weather conditions, 
please be informed that the school shall remain closed for all classes from 
Playgroup to 10th till Sunday, 07.09.2025. School will resume for all classes from 
Monday, 08.09.2025. 

The revised datesheet for the mid-term examinations will be shared tomorrow, i.e., 
04.09.2025. Exams that could not be conducted during the current week will be 
accommodated towards the end of the updated schedule. Students are advised to 
utilize this time effectively for their preparations, as the revised datesheet will have 
fewer preparatory leaves between exams. 

We thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

Tender Heart High School 

 


